
Liberty Carpet Inc.

53 Main Street

Hallstead, PA 18822

570-879-4567

800-454-2258

Hours

Monday-Friday 9-5:30PM

Saturday 9-4:00PM
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Attention Customers:

In order for your flooring to be properly installed during colder months it is extremely important that you have your house/room temperature at least 70 degrees for at least 24 hours before installation. Installers cannot install flooring below this temperature as the flooring will not lay, stretch, glue or adhere properly. In the event this condition is not adhered to any floor covering warranties will be void. Thank you very much for your cooperation. 

Enjoy your new floor covering. 

Liberty Carpet Management


